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Holly King
Tumuaki Tuarua

holly@frasercres.school.nz 

Ngā mihi koutou! 

We’ve had an awesome couple of weeks, full of exciting
opportunities for our tamariki. The Walk & Sleepover was a
huge success and could not have happened without the
support of our wider school community. Thank you to all
those whānau who helped out on the day, or enabled their
child to join in on the fun!

Whānau conferences are coming up next week. This is a
great opportunity to get on the same page as your child’s
kaiako and hear how their year has started off. Please take
this opportunity to strengthen the home and school
partnership and show up for your tamaiti/tamariki. 

Ngā mihi, 
Holly King. 

Tue 12th Mar - Seniors Whirinaki trip
Wed 13th Mar - Whānau Conferences
Thu 14th Mar - Swim Safe lessons start
                           - Footsteps Dance Lessons
19th & 20th Mar - Yr 3/4 Trip to Whirinaki
Fri 22nd Mar - Student Leaders Day
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ActingActingActing

GiveGiveGive
these athese athese a

go!go!go! He aha māu? What would you like? 

Kua mutu? Finished? 

Ka taea e koe! You can do it! 

Kei a koe tō hākete? Do you have your jacket?

https://www.frasercres.school.nz/


Ngā mihi to all of the
people who made this
event possible, it was a
highlight of our time at
Fraser!

By Malo Taito and Isaia
Foua.

Walk & Sleepover

Interschool Netball
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Reminders
Whānau Conferences
You and your child are invited to
meet with their teacher next
week on Wednesday 13th March.
These are 10 minute slots that
can be booked between 3:10 and
7:20. 

To book an interview with your
child’s kaiako, go to
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and
enter our school code zxgr3. 

Alternatively, you can call Kathie
on 04 528 5412 or contact your
child’s teacher to arrange a time.
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Kapa Haka
If your child would like to give
Kapa haka a try, they are more
than welcome to join us on
Thursdays after school at
Maidstone Intermediate. 

Any patai? Email  
holly@frasercres.school.nz

Kia ora koutou!
On Tuesday 27th February,
FCS were invited to
Heretaunga College to take
part in a ‘Give it a go’ netball
tournament. We went and
played at the Heretaunga
courts, facing teams from
schools all over Upper Hutt. 

There were fifteen kids from
Fraser Crescent School who
came to take part in the
tournament.
The day started off with a
big walk to Heretaunga
College. It was a super fun
day playing netball, and we
all showed the Fraser values
by being enthusiastic,
respectful active
adventurers!

Thank you to everyone who
participated in the inter-
school netball on Tuesday,
and to Sarah for organising
it!

By Ivy Cottier and Maci
Love.

On Friday the 23rd of
February was the annual
event, the Walk and
Sleepover! This is the first
time in three years our
school has been able to do
this fun activity because of
Covid 19 and unsuitable
weather. 
We started our Friday just
like we normally would, but
we were all excitedly
awaiting take off! It was
about a 15 minute walk to
Maidstone Max. Once we
had arrived, we went to play
on the Maidstone Max
playground. Everyone had
such a good time. We
played for about two hours
before heading back to
school. 
At 3:00 we started pitching
tents on the field and
getting the fun started.
There was a water slide, the
pool, fox tails on the field,
football and heaps more
enjoyable stuff. 
At 5:30 we all shared some
kai before the night time
activities started. Shout out
to Remutaka Lions Food
Truck for bringing the kai!
After dinner, the teachers
called us in for the PJ disco
where we danced the night
away. Last of all, we got
together for Spotlight! After
an Action packed day it was
time for bed. 

www.lunchonline.co.nz
You can order your child’s lunch
on the above website. Orders
must be made prior to 9:00AM
each day and paid online. There
are 4 different providers
scheduled for 4 different days.

Tuesday- Tina’s Dumplings
Wednesday- Tricky’s Sandwiches
Thursday- Pita Pit
Friday- Sushi

Please ask Kathie for a Dairy
Lunches order form if you’d like
to look at another option.

https://www.frasercres.school.nz/
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